
Dear legislators, 
I am deeply troubled by your reasoning that local citizen desires for how their neighborhoods function 
should be over ruled by people who have never visited, much less lived in those areas.  You are 
representing the developers to the detriment of the people who pay taxes that they thought were being 
used for the betterment of their communities.  You should be ashamed of yourselves. 
Thank you for your consideration. 
Jay Goodman 
Portland, Oregon 
 


